
Are you the PARENT or CARER of a child with dyslexia/dyslexic tendencies 
and/or dyspraxia/dyspraxic tendencies in Staffordshire?
SkillShare, a project funded through the BIG Lottery Fund and managed by Staffordshire Parent 
Partnership Service, brings you a workshop for parents and carers of children with dyslexia/dyspraxia.

Booking forms are available on our website staffordshire.gov.uk/spps

     Dealing with

Dyslexia and Dyspraxia –
			     A practical workshop day

SkillShare
providing training for parents

and carers

If you have any special access requirements, or if you, or anyone you know, would like a 
copy of this flyer in large print, Braille, on audio-tape or in languages other than English, 
please contact Parent Partnership Service on 01785 356921.

Print and design by Staffordshire County Council, Print Commissioning Services. Telephone: 01785 276051  65628/12

	 What is dyslexia/dyspraxia
	� Strategies for supporting dyslexic/dyspraxic 

children’s learning

	 Resources to support children
	 Using computer technology
	 Improving self esteem

This FREE workshop will be held at The 
SnowDome, Tamworth, B79 7ND on Saturday 
22nd September 2012 between 9.30am – 
4.00pm, including lunch. Places are limited and 
MUST be booked in advance with workshop 
choices. 

Parents and carers may be able to claim travel 
and/or childcare expenses.

For further information and to book places, please 
contact Parent Partnership Service on 01785 
356930 or skillshare@staffordshire.gov.uk

Choices of workshop sessions will include:


